
Submitter: Heidi Knapp 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2756 

After seeing the wonderful improvements happening in downtown Tigard, having the 

City take ownership of Hall Boulevard and make improvements to that roadway is an 

excellent plan. This is a highly utilized stretch of roadway, and it is in disrepair and 

unsightly. Thumbs up to having Tigard take this on!  


